
 

 

 

 

 

August 24, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 
I trust that you and your household are keeping safe during this adverse 
COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
Please be advised of the following: 
 

1. The date for the reopening of school has been pushed back to October 5, 
2020 

 
2. Grade 7 students who were down to collect their rental books the week 

beginning Monday, August 31 (next week) MUST NOT COME TO 
SCHOOL. They will be told of the new dates.  

 
3. A new set of directives regarding the reopening of school will be 

released after consultation with personnel from the Ministry of 
Education.  
 

Stay safe,  
Lorna Bailey (Mrs). 
(Principal) 

 


